From: AADV FacultyAffairs

Sent: Wednesday, August 5, 2020 9:57 AM
To: ‘newfaculty@list.arizona.edu’
Subject: Welcome from the Vice Provost for Faculty Affairs

A Faculty Affairs



https://youtu.be/5I3dMMZwClA

Dear New Faculty,

In this welcome message to all new University of Arizona faculty, Vice Provost for
Faculty Affairs Andrea Romero shares her experience at the university, including the
supportive nature of the community and how the Office of Faculty Affairs is a great
resource for faculty contributions from research to academic leadership.

Faculty Affairs is here to help create new opportunities, innovation and equitable
outcomes for all who come to campus. For example, faculty are invited to engage in
online training that addresses policies and best practices to reduce implicit bias and
increase equity for search committees and promotion peer-review committees.

Faculty Affairs is also launching a new peer mentoring program this year, along with
new work to increase faculty capacity to better address our mission as a Hispanic
Serving Institution. Be pending of our next communication featuring Dr. Adrian
Arroyo, Associate Director, Faculty Affairs.

Stay safe and Bear Down,

Office of the Vice Provost for Faculty Affairs

Watch Video
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